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Thursday 14th July 2022 

 

 

 
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Start and End of the Day Times for September 2022 

 

During this academic year, we have maintained the COVID arrangements/timings for pick-ups at the 

end of the school day. In order to maximise learning time for children we plan to change timings 

slightly from September 2022. Furthermore, government guidelines now mean that school has to 

complete slightly more minutes per week from September.  

  

At the end of the day there will be finish times for each key stage as follows:  

  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – 3.10pm  

  

Years 3, 4 ,5 & 6 – 3.15pm 

  

Nursery times will remain the same. 

 

 
 
R Birtwhistle 
Head Teacher 
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